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AAACU Participates in Presque Isle Wooden Boat Show 

Alpena, MI, June 19, 2024 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) team members 
recently participated in the Presque Isle Wooden Boat Show offering information and activities 
for attendees of all ages. 

Team members engaged with attendees by sharing information about the credit unions products 
and services that might best fit their financial needs. In addition, AAACU offered fishing 
activities, bubble wands crafts, and temporary tattoos for kids at the event. 

AAACU is proud to participate in community events to display information and services 
available locally from the credit union and offer free fun activities for everyone to enjoy. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of May 31, 2023, AAACU provides service to 44,533 members with total 
assets equal to $817,694,658. 
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